
Board of Commissioners
Medway-Grapeville Fire District
P.O. Box 61
Climax, NY 12042

                                                                                         April 20, 2010

"PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Medway-Grapeville Fire District located 
within the Town of New Baltimore, Greene County, New York is accepting bids for the 
sale of a used truck box of a 2001 F-450. If you have any questions please call Ken at 
(518) 731-8373. Send your sealed bid request by May 12, 2010 to Medway-Grapeville 
Fire Commissioners P.O. Box 61 Climax, NY 12042."

Thank you for your attention to this notice.

                                         Yours truly,

                                         Lorie J. Dupuis, Secretary
                                         P.O Box 61
                                         Climax, NY 12042


